
September 10th, 2009                       Board of Pharmacy Office   Bismarck 

 
 
PUBLIC HEARING  
 
I am Howard C. Anderson, Jr, R.Ph. Executive Director of the Board of Pharmacy and I will be acting as 
hearing officer for this public hearing. 
 
It is now 10:00 AM on Thursday September 10, 2009 in the Conference Room in the Office of the 
Board of Pharmacy, located at 1906 E Broadway Ave  in Bismarck, North Dakota. 
 
This public hearing has been called for the purpose of allowing all interested individuals an opportunity 
to submit information concerning: 
 
Consideration of Rules to implement; 
   61-02-07.1-10 -   Pharmacy Technician Continuing Education. 
         61-03-04-02 -     Requirements for Continuing Pharmaceutical Education 
 
Information gathered at this hearing will be used by the Board of Pharmacy for it’s deliberation and final 
decision. 
 
The Executive Director of the Board of Pharmacy is taking minutes of this meeting, so please identify 
yourself for the record before you speak. 
 
Everyone present will be given an opportunity to speak.  If you have a prepared statement, a written 
copy of your statement is appreciated and will be helpful. 
 
At this point, I open the hearing for comments.  
 
There was no one present at the hearing but Executive Director Howard C Anderson., Jr, 
R.Ph. 

 
CLOSING 
 
Thank you all for coming.  The Board of Pharmacy will use all of the information gathered at this 
hearing, in making their decision. 
 
The record will be held open for written comment through October 24,  2009. 
 
At this point, I will close the hearing on: 
   61-02-07.1-10 -   Pharmacy Technician Continuing Education. 
          61-03-04-02 -     Requirements for Continuing Pharmaceutical Education 
 
 
A registration sheet is being circulated; I ask that everyone present please sign this sheet before they  
leave.  
 
 


